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____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

25th September 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 

Christmas Dinner – Wednesday 19th December 2018 
 

I realise it might feel like a long way off, but the catering department need to organise and place 
orders for Christmas Dinner on the 19th December. 

 
If your child would like to have Christmas Dinner, please return the reply slip by Monday 22nd 
October 2018, to enable the kitchen to place their orders. Please note that if your child has not 
returned the slip by this date, they will not be able to have Christmas Dinner, and you will need to 
ensure that you send them with sandwiches on that date. We will be unable to make any 
exceptions as the catering department will work on the numbers received by the 22nd October. 
 
Please do not send any money with the reply slip.  
 
If you pay for school meals, you will need to log on to School Money and credit your child’s dinner 
money account with £2.10 prior to 19th December.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mark Whyman 
Headteacher  
 

 
Christmas Dinner – Wednesday 19th December 2018 

 
 
Child’s Name ____________________ Class _________________ 
 
 

Signed ________________       _ parent/carer 
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